
 

 

Head Lacrosse Coach 
 
Chatham Hall is excited to begin a search for a Head Lacrosse Coach for the 2022 spring 
season. Chatham Hall—a girls’ grades 9-12 boarding and day school in southern Virginia—
has been a leader in educating girls and preparing them for college since 1894. Our small 
population blends School spirit, traditions, a robust athletic program, and Honor Code to 
develop the whole person. We are committed to educating girls to be strong, independent 
thinkers who will leave these halls to lead in their fields of study and professional careers. 
 
Chatham Hall seeks candidates who will contribute to and are committed to diversity and 
multicultural educational practices. Chatham Hall seeks candidates who demonstrate a 
dedication to working in a diverse community. The School seeks candidates who 
communicate effectively with diverse populations, create an inclusive work environment, 
and will engage in professional development opportunities to further develop inclusive 
management practices. 
 
Responsibilities 

● Implement a culture and philosophy that aligns with the mission and vision of the 
school and Athletic Department. 

● Plan coaching and practice sessions in accordance with School regulations. 
● Provide instruction in all phases of the game of lacrosse. 
● Maintain compliance with Chatham Hall and VISAA League rules, regulations, and 

policies. 
● Promote a favorable image of Chatham Hall. 

 
Requirements 

● At least three years of prior experience of coaching lacrosse either in high school or 
college 

● Bachelor's degree  
● Teaching experience  
● Daily availability from the end of February to the middle of May 

 
This position description is not all-inclusive, as other tasks and responsibilities may be 
assigned. 
 
To apply, please send a resume, cover letter, and list of references to Director of Athletics 
Jeremy Eubank. 


